Roy E. Connally
855 Jamestown Drive - Winter Park, Florida « 32792-3650

June 18, 1993.

Dear Russell,

Thanks for the fine job of keeping things alive and well with the 306th Echoes
and the organization in general. Sorry we have not been able to attend any of the
conventions - we really don’t travel that much. This is probably a combination of inertia
and a lot of things to do around home.

I stayed in the AF until 1953. Went to pilot school in 1948-49 and after Korea
it became clear that there would not be much of a career for an Air Force officer
without a college education so we left and moved to our familys’ home in California.
After several years in business to accrue some wherewithall, returned to college and
finished the PhD at Boulder in 1967. After a 20-year career in Academe, I retired from
University of Central Florida in 1967. Fortunately, I did keep up my reserve time so
am also a USAF retiree.

We recently bought ourselves a house in Albuquerque with a rent-back agreement
for the sellers until October 1. So, if all goes as planned, we will move there after the
first of October. We enjoy the high desert, daughter and granddaughter are close enough
in Durango, Colorado, and Kirtland AFB has a very good flying club so I can keep up
that activity for a few more years. Also many good golf courses in the ABQ area,
municipal and otherwise. If I practice hard for another 32 years I may be able to shoot
my age (100) which is about what I am doing now! And that is the catch-up of the last
fifty years. And how has life treated you?

Cheers,

//
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